
From: artemischa
To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB 2795
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 3:41:33 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am not an Oregon resident but have visited your beautiful state many times and would like to
return.  Our states share the great blessing of being home to mountain lions, and your residents
voted overwhelmingly to protect them.  Please uphold that vote, their trust in you, and our
duty to our animal kin.  Vote no on HB 2795.

Sincerely,
Michelle Boyle
Pescadero, CA

Michelle Ruth Boyle, MA
integrative bodywork and spiritual counseling, spiritual emergence mentoring
https://www.earthmusehealingarts.com
https://spiritualemergenceciis.com

Never measure your dreams against reality. Always measure reality against your dreams. -Klaus Ferdinand
Hempfling
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